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Visitors Encouraged to Use Many Nearby Campgrounds as Mount Baker RV Campground Closed 
 
 
Cranbrook, BC (January 21, 2021) – Without an operator for the Mount Baker RV Campground for 2021 and 
the need for major infrastructure repairs to keep the campground running, Council directed staff to not 
open the site for 2021, at their regular meeting Monday. 
 
The City understands the closure will impact regular campground guests in 2021.  We recognize we live in an 
amazing area with plenty of new and exciting alternatives to set up your RV’s and be out to explore.  
 
Our regular guests to the Mount Baker RV Campground are encouraged to consider any number of 
provincial parks or private campgrounds including great spaces like: the Regency Resort RV Park, the Rocky 
Pine RV Park, St. Eugene KOA, Jimsmith Lake Provincial Park, Fort Steele Campground, Fort Steele Resort & 
RV Park, Moyie Lake, Norbury Lake Provincial Park, Wasa Lake and Premier Lake Provincial Park. 
 
You can also visit Cranbrook Tourism’s website for lots of camping information at 
https://cranbrooktourism.com/accommodations/camping. 
 
Plans are in the early stages to begin a public engagement exercise in the coming months, to help identify 
what possibilities there may be for the Mount Baker RV Campground space. 
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For more information, please contact:  
 
Chris Zettel, Corporate Communications Officer 
City of Cranbrook 
Phone: 250-489-0238 
Cell: 250-420-1686 
chris.zettel@cranbrook.ca 
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